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Operations Overview  

 We are still looking for a clinic provider to replace Amy Sims. 

 We are continuing to work with EMS to enhance patient care. We continue to work 

with them on bringing Mangum residents to our facility.  

 We continue to look for new opportunities for the facility and the community. Currently 

we are working on getting the Strong Mind program up and running. We are still 

needing to find a van for this program, a tech to transport patients and assist with patient 

care. We are talking with a licensed counselor to assist with this program and see 

patients in the clinic.  

 We are also talking with a Dr. for possible clinic and hospital coverage. This provider 

will admit to the hospital from the clinic. He only wants to cover 10 days per month.  

 I also continue to do rounds on patients to ensure we are fulfilling their needs.  

 We continue to work with the local long term care facility to ensure seamless patient 

care.  


